
     

 

 

 

          

Hawthorn Community Primary School  

EYFS Forecast Sheet  

Term 4 2023 

This term our theme is: 

Superheroes 

 

 

 
 

 

Literacy   

We will continue to use our phonic 

knowledge in our reading and 

writing. We will write phrases and 

simple sentences and focus on 

forming all letters correctly. We will 

learn new vocabulary and use this in 

our storytelling. 

 

 

Understanding the World   

We will start the term by learning about Shrove 

Tuesday. We will think about why this is 

significant to people who follow the Christian 

faith. Later in the term, we will learn all about the 

amazing work of ‘real-life’ superheroes and their 

role in our society. Finally, we will end the term 

by focusing on Easter. We will look at how and 

why this festival is celebrated.  

 

 

Library 

This term, Apples will visit the library on a Monday. 

Cherries class will continue to visit the library on a 

Wednesday. Please remember to return your book so 

that you can take a new one out. 

 

 

Maths 

In Maths, we will be consolidating our 

knowledge of numbers to 10. We will 

compare and combine different 

numbers and learn some of our number 

bonds. We will also learn about time, 

length, height, 3D shapes and pattern. 

Physical development    

Our PE lessons this term will focus on 

dancing, where we will learn to combine 

movements with control and grace. We will 

be applying our games skills when using 

equipment on the playground. PE will 

continue to be on a Friday. Please come into 

school in your PE kit on this day.  

 

Expressive art and design    

This Term we will be using a variety of materials to 

make traps for the Evil Pea. We will also be making 

our own superhero outfits inspired by the 

character ‘Supertato’. In Music we will continue to 

learn about moving in time to the music. We will 

use tuned percussion instruments to copy and play 

different rhythms. 


